
Are you interested in making a difference in Arizona?  Are you interested in being
in a leadership position?  Would you like to be a part of the future of the 

Arizona BPA?

The Arizona BPA is looking for great leaders to serve on the Board of Directors.  

Applications are being accepted for President, Vice President, Secretary, and
Treasurer!  Deadline for applications is August 23, 2024.  Don’t miss the deadline!

Arizona BPA is inviting YOU to JOIN this great group of leaders as they continue to
grow the sport and provide opportunities for all members to network and

enhance their profitability!

Questions?
John Karabatsos, Executive Director, AZBPA

(817) 385-8405 | jk@bpaa.com


